Dear partner,

Thank you for your support in 2014. Just want you to know that we have already got many contracts from
some other companies with competitive prices with varieties of newly developed items. However, there
are still opportunities for us to work together this time if your products and terms really meet our
demanding market target.

You can check on our home page to view our newly developed items and let us know your ideas and
comments on this for us to continue with business. You can visit our page to see the specifications on the
Product page.

Thank you.
Ryan Felix. (Purchasing Mgr.)
BASE TRADE ENT.

http://base-trade-enterprise.webnode.com/
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